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SCHOOL MILK: AUTUMN 2015 

JUNIOR AND INFANT 

The cost for milk for the Autumn 

Term is £15.84.If your child wishes 

to have milk it needs to be ordered 

by 6th July. No orders will be  

processed in September 
 

Further to the School Fete at 

the weekend we have a  

number of cake tins/boxes and 

stands in the office.  Can you 

please ensure that they are 

collected by Monday.  There 

are also a few unclaimed  

raffle prizes awaiting  

collection. 

Free start up workshop—Ignite your business ideas (in partnership with WGC Children’s Centres 

 

8th and 9th July 2015 
 

@ Pomegranate Café, 141 Woodhall Lane, WGC, Herts, AL7 3TP 

9.30am—2.30pm 

 

Learn the key aspects of starting your own business and be your own boss.  You must live in Hertfordshire, be 

aged 19+ and either not working or working less than 15.75 hours per week. 

Contact: Vicky Beare on 01707 375079 

www.igniteyourideas5.eventbrite.co.uk 

ISLE OF WIGHT 
Year 5/6 Residential 

 
PICTURE CD’S 

CD’s are available from Miss 
Gregory at a cost of £3 per 

CD.   

CLASS ASSEMBLIES 

 

Year 4 assembly:  Friday 3rd July 2015 

    @ 9.15am 

 

Year 5 assembly:  Friday 10 July 2015 

    @ 9.15am 

 

PARENTS/CARERS WELCOME 



 

   

SPORTS DAY 

RECEPTION/ YEARS 1 & 2 
Tuesday 7th July  

  

Sports Day will start at 9.30am and finish approximately 11.30am 

Don’t forget your picnic/lunches. 

 DINNER MONEY 

 

As we are fast approaching the end of the school year can you please ensure 

that payment for any dinners your child has taken or is going to take are paid 

for, up to date by Friday 10th July. 

 

This gives us time to bank the money.  All outstanding debts are sent to  

Herts County for the attention of their Legal Department. Invoices are sent out 

for the collection of these debts. 

There is a lot of litter, sweet wrappers, crisp packets etc which is being 

dropped outside the school gates and also in the park at the end of the  

Estate.  Can you please remember to use the bins provided and not to 

drop litter along the streets leading to and from the school.   

 

Many thanks for your co-operation in this matter.  

SUMMER FETE 
Thank you to everyone who helped before, during and after this year’s fete.  Thank you also 

to all those who came to the fete on Saturday and helped to make it a really special day.   

We made an amazing total of £2,060! This will be put towards the new trim trail which e 

very Creswick child will benefit from.   

We look forward to another successful fundraising year! 

 

Have a wonderful summer holiday 

 

Best wishes 

Friends of Creswick 


